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From: Royster Commons
To: licensing
Subject: Public Hearing-The Dive Inn 521 Cottage Grove Rd
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 3:26:09 PM

I wanted to give my input on The Dive Inn's liquor license approval.

 I manage the Royster Commons directly across from this establishment, and while they were
previously open, I received many complaints from my residents. Most of the complaints were
about noise, fighting, motorcycles revving engines, and overall loud noise coming from what
appeared to be intoxicated patrons. Many residents had said it was so bad they could not leave
their windows open in the summer because they would be woken up at night and not go back
to sleep. 

This is the previous establishment, and I hope the new one will not create these issues if it is
possible to issue a license that is short-term/temporary or that would have conditions to it that
would be best. 

Thank you, 
Molly Johnson 
Campus Manager
Royster Commons 
523 Grand Oak Trail 
Madison, WI  53714

P 608.223.0920

royster@oakbrookcorp.com
www.oakbrookcorp.com

Oakbrook Corporation provides customized real estate solutions to the multifamily, commercial, industrial and retail sectors.  These services include
property management, facilities management, development, construction management, brokerage and investment sales.

mailto:royster@oakbrookcorp.com
mailto:licensing@cityofmadison.com
mailto:royster@oakbrookcorp.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.oakbrookcorp.com&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=9hLUhkd3td1xKagS4IeCM7lC7ur1RNUj9VJZd2F8_sk&m=lseS5MMcqNzYU1CXUD8ObjpV6v4X8a7zXUHaDzP8slc&s=5yIgM8Kq3evyoOyaF7_2bAuf3uoALGgaSFCF2BZcHAk&e=

